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Fisheries Division Completes New Berthing Station for MPA Boats 
The Fisheries Division of the Ministry of Agriculture, Lands, Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment has successfully   
completed the construction of a berthing station at the Melville Street Fish Market.
This berthing area will improve the security of both the MPA patrol boat and new MPA workboat, which is now actively in 
use for conducting biophysical monitoring and lionfish culling in the Moliniere-Beausejour MPA. . The area will also protect 
both vessels from damage caused by other fishing vessels, which also utilize the  Fish Market Jetty.
FundingFunding for the construction of the berthing station was provided by the Government of Grenada and the Eastern Caribbean 
Marine Managed Areas Network (ECMMAN) program. The new mpa workboat was donated by the                                          
Caribbean Aqua - Terrestrial Solutions (CATS) program. 
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